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Robertson Road Tank Maintenance 

 
Dear Valued Customer, 

 

    Kentucky State Drinking Water Regulations require that water storage tanks be routinely taken 

out of service and inspected. At this time, Murray Water System will be taking the Robertson 

Road water tank out of service for inspection, maintenance, and re-coating.  The work will take 

approximately 4-6 weeks starting on 9/20/23. During this time you may experience fluctuations 

in water pressure at various times during the day. Be assured that all measures are being taken to 

ensure that we deliver clean, safe drinking water to your home. For questions please contact our 

office at (270)-762-0336. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Murray Water System 

 

 

Potentially affected Areas: 

 

Gatesborough Subdivision 

Robertson Rd. South 

Saratoga I and II Subdivisions 

Deerfield Subdivision 

Falwell Estates. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


